HB 4038-A is the product of an interim work group of legislators, park owners and
park residents. While AARP Oregon did not participate in the work group’s
discussion, we recognize the difficult task of dealing with the competing needs of
landowners and homeowners and finding compromise. We commend the work of
the group and the organizations that supported the effort.

With that in mind, AARP Oregon urges your support of House Bill 4038-A. Thank
you for your consideration.
Rick Bennett

Director of Government Relations
AARP Oregon



